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  TERM 2   WEEK 7  2020 
 

 

The Croppatopic 

 

 
 
 
 

CROPPA CREEK P.S. CALENDAR 
 

Term 2, Week 8 

Mon 15 June – Issue 4 Book Club orders due 

Term 2, Week 10 

Fri 3 July – end of Term 2 

Term 3, Week 1 

Tues 21 Jul – Students return for Term 3 

 

We will continue to inform our families and community 
once events and activities begin again in our school.  

Thank you everyone for your understanding and 
patience. 

This term with have been working on a new mural 
as part of our school beautification project. This 
project started with work around the entrance of 
the school last year, with the front garden (with 
cheeky gnomes) and rock water feature, as well 
as the pencils. It continued with the mural provided 
by artist Allan Mackenzie, as well as the new flag 
poles and sprinkler system to be installed in the 
near future. Now we are looking at adding a series 
of murals across the school. The first one has 
been worked on over the last few weeks and has 
been fully designed by our students. The design 
has been inspired by work on Aboriginal Art and 
the progress can be seen in the photos included in 
this newsletter. 
 
Thanks to Rod Bird for his contribution to tidying 
up the trees behind the library identified in our 
recent tree audit as being an area of concern. We 
really appreciate Mr Bird giving up his time to help 
make our school safe and tidy. 
 
While restrictions across the state are being 
relaxed for the community, the status of schools 
remain the same. We are still restricted in the 
visitors we can have in the school, with only 
designated trades people and a limited amount of 
department officials to visit schools. Incursions 
and excursions remain barred as do intra-school 
visits including all sporting events. We are hoping 
to hear more coming into Term 3 that will allow us 
more latitude, as long as general spread of 
coronavirus stays low, but no information in this 
area has been forthcoming yet. 
 
The students have settled in well since the return 
to school. They have certainly enjoyed playing 
together in the playground with very few issues. It 
has been great to see students working hard to re-
establish learning routines in the classroom. 
 
Thank you to Mrs Laidlaw who has been providing 
us with enhanced cleaning this term. Mrs Laidlaw 
has worked tirelessly to ensure our school 
environment is clean and safe as part of the return 
to school.  
Regards 
Michael Sky 
Principal 
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Well Done to:- 
 
Week 6 Gabbi and Lilly 
Week 7 Caitlyn, Thomas, Emily, Katie and Millie 
 
for being our Super Spellers 
 
 
 
 

Preparation of main board 
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Creating our designs 
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Beginning to fill in the details 
 

 
We will continue to share our progress over the next 
few weeks. 
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